
The Truth Shall Make You Free!

The Lord has opened several doors for us to witness to Cypriots this past month. 
Our language teacher, who has been Greek Orthodox his entire life, engaged in 
a discussion on baptism. He knows what 
he’s seen in his religion, but he searched 
the etymology to the word “baptism” in the 
New Testament and realized the Orthodox 
Church is not baptizing according to the 
Scripture. We had an amazing time 
discussing the Scripture with him, and 
reminding him the Word of God is our only 
guide to salvation. He is beginning to see 
that our only goal is not to convince him of 
our opinion, but to introduce people to 
what the Word of God says. Please pray for God to continue to open doors of 
hope to those who only know empty tradition but have 
never experienced the life-changing power of Jesus 
Christ! There is a harvest in this region! 

We were blessed to host a guest minister, Brother Kris 
Tapia, a fellow-laborer in the country of Turkey and a 
dear friend. He was such a blessing to the church and it 
was refreshing to fellowship with him during his brief 
stay. 

Visit our website at www.gospeltogreece.com to 
connect with us on social media. 
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